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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF HCG ENVIRONMENT PTE LTD  
 

 
 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (“Company”) refers to the Company’s 
announcement dated 3 June 2014 relating to the proposed disposal of HCG Environment Pte Ltd 
(“HCG”) (“Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, terms used herein shall have the meanings 
as ascribed to them in the Announcement.  
 
Further to the Announcement, the Board is pleased to announce that HLS Electronics Pte Ltd 
(“HLS”) and Yi Hui Metals Pte Ltd (“Purchaser”) have entered into the share sale agreement 
(“SSA”) and the Proposed Disposal has been completed today, pursuant to which HCG has ceased 
to be a subsidiary of the Company. 
 
A copy of the SSA will be made available for inspection during normal business hours at the 
Company’s registered office at 3 Tuas Avenue 2, Singapore 639443 for a period of three (3) months 
commencing from the date of this announcement. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
Raymond Ng  
Executive Chairman   
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